
z Furlough 2010 Update z

Greetings from North Carolina, Nancy and I are in Greensboro and are staying at the Lake Brandt Baptist 
Church Parsonage.  We thank the Lord for them giving us this wonderful place to stay while we are on 
furlough. It has been a real blessing and an answer to prayer.  It has been good to spend some time with our 
families in between meetings and to see friends that we have not seen in many years. We praise the Lord for 
His goodness and for safety as we travel. 

The Missionary Assistance Group, a ministry of  Trinity Baptist Church in Wilson, North Carolina, has been 
a great help to us.  We rented one of  their vans for about a month and returned it the first week of  April.  
They later had a  cancellation and we were able to rent another van for the remainder of  our furlough. What 
a blessing their ministry is!

We have visited several new churches and are scheduled in several more in the coming weeks.  Please keep us 
in your prayers as we are leaving Greensboro this week and will be on the road for just about two weeks.  Pray 
that God will use us and that He will be glorified in all that we do.  Also pray with us that if  it is His will, we 
will be able to raise some much needed support.  But most of  all, we need prayer partners that will faithfully 
pray for the work there in Delta Junction.   

Please keep the work there in Delta Junction in your prayers.  We talk with the people there each week and 
try to be an encouragement to them, but they are more of  a blessing to us.  We appreciate all of  you that so 
faithfully pray for us.  We ask that you please remember us as we continue on furlough and prepare, Lord 
willing, to return to Alaska in June.  May God bless you greatly, is our prayer.

In His service,

C A R R Y I N G  T H E  G O S P E L  T O  T H E  S L A V I C  C O M M U N I T Y  I N  D E L T A  J U N C T I O N

WYRICKS IN  Alaska
                                                             North Carolina

the

Field Address:
P O Box 157
Delta Junction, AK 99737-0157
Phone: 907-378-6691
Email: wyrick@wwntbm.com
Web:http://web.mac.com/ewyrick

Sending Church:
Pastor: Dr. Jack Lemons
McLeansville Baptist Church
P O Box 197
McLeansville, NC 27301
Phone: 336-697-8121
Web:http://mcleansvillebaptistchurch.com

Mission Agency:
World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P O Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086
Phone: (704) 730-1440
Web:http://www.wwntbm.com
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